Women's Health

Bilingual Health Site
Gets A “Bienvenidos”

(NAPSA)—A popular online
health resource is getting a wel-
come from both Spanish- and Eng-
lish-speaking visitors. The
National Women’s Health Infor-
mation Center (NWHIC) site is
bilingual, and offers women’s
health information in both English
and Spanish.
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www.4woman.gov is a bilingual
website that covers a large vari-
ety of women’s health issues.

That means whether you need
a question answered about heart
disease, cholesterol, diabetes or
pregnancy tests, you will find the
answers in both English and
Spanish when you visit the site.
Not only is the website bilingual,
the call center is, too.

That’s welcome news in any
language.

To learn more, visit the
National Women’s Health Infor-
mation Center at www.4woman.
gov or call (800) 994-WOMAN
(9662).





